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Kaycee Hathaway

From: brad morrison <wingmaster835@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 4:21 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Project thorp school district (va-14-00003)

My name is brad morrison. I am the owner of the parcel that this project is concerning. I am very opposed to 
having a 10 foot sign in front of my house. I am trying to rent my property. There are two residences on the 
parcel. This will impede the parking space for two.families that i am providing. If the school wants a led sign 
they are more than welcome to put it on their own property. It is not my responsibility to provide the school this 
space. Also i am concerned about it being an eyesore. I am having enough trouble getting the property rented. 
Why is my property singled out. There are other places that this sign can be put there is open land on the east 
side of the schools bus garage that could be utilized. If my tennants need rv or other trailer parking i don't want 
this to be in the way. Not only that but the led lights will shine in the front window of the trailer and disturb my 
tennants. I am against this action all the way. Any questions please contact me by phone at 360-255-3478 


